
The 8th Grade Carnival is 

Coming! 

May 27th 2016 

 

Please donate your gently used toys and 

trinkets to the 8th Grade for the 

Country Store.  Your child's trash is another 

child's treasure! 

We also need donations of bags for 

customer purchases. 

 

Please bring your donations marked for the Country 

Store to the sI Front Office through 5/20/16.  

 

Call with questions  ~ Christine Draa ~ 420.3046 


